THE BULLETIN BOARD

PUBLISHED MONTHLY BY THE LOS ANGELES MASONIC SERVICE BUREAU ♦ JANUARY 2004

Happy New Year!

Our Next Bureau Meeting will be January 18, 2004 at the Pasadena Scottish Rite, 150 N. Madison. As usual, we will start serving coffee and rolls at 9:15 A.M. and the Meeting will start at 10:00 A.M.

Election and Installation

We will elect and install a new corps of officers for the Masonic Service Bureau Executive Committee at this meeting. Show them your support by attending and wishing them well.

Introduction of New Masters

All the new Masters of the Lodges in the Bureau area are especially invited to join us at this meeting. We will introduce them and invite them up front for a group photo to put on our website.

Our Lovely Ladies

are always invited to our Bureau Meetings with the exception of our September Meeting. At that meeting we discuss Grand Lodge resolutions and matters for Master Masons only.

So, if there is any doubt or wonder please know that there are plenty of donuts and rolls for everyone. **Bring her along!**





LODGE PARAPHANALIA

Your Service Bureau has enough equipment to furnish an entire lodge. We need the storage space, so we want to donate it to any needy lodge. We have Steward and Deacon Rods, two ballot boxes, a staircase, canvas. officer's aprons, etc. Call us.

www.lamsb.org

This is the internet address of our new website. Drop in and take a look. We are saving the opening page for for special events, like a group photo of our new Masters and our new Executive Committee. We are in the process of writing our history which will be on the "About Us" page. The Calendar page is up to date with the Service Bureau meeting times. If you have a special event you want to post on the calendar please send it to us. There is a page listing the lodges belonging to the Bureau in alphabetical and numerical order. You can Email the lodges that are highlighted by simply clicking in the name. If your lodge is not highlighted the we do not have an email address for it

Congratulations Valle de France!

Valle de France Lodge No. 329 is proud to announced that they have their charter back and they are back in business. Valle de France meets on Wednesdays at Pasadena Lodge, 200 S. Euclid in Pasadena. They invite all French-speaking Masons to their meetings

On July 31, 2004, Valle de France will exemplify their unique Entered Apprentice Degree on stage at the Al Malaikah Shrine Auditorium. There will be a lunch at noon preceding the degree. All Entered Apprentices, Fellowcrafts, and Master Masons are invited to attend. What a great lodge event this will make!

Deputy Grand Master

The program for our **February 8, 2004,** Bureau Meeting will feature the Right Worshipful David R. Doan, Deputy Grand Master of the Grand Lodge of Free and Accepted Masons of the State of California. To mark this special occasion, a full breakfast will be provided by the Midnight Mission besides the usual coffee and donuts. All **Senior Wardens** are especially invited to attend and will be introduced and have their photo taken with the Deputy Grand Master. Ladies are invited.

We need the names of your lodge representatives and officers for 2004.

